Haddam-Killingworth High School Music
TDamato@rsd17.org     MWebster@rsd17.org


September 7, 2018
Dear Parents of Music Students,

We are pleased to announce the Spring 2019 HKHS Music Department Trip to NYC on April 5-7 2019.           
The cost per student will be approx. $660.00 (which will include: 2 nights of hotel accommodations, 2 breakfasts, 2 dinners (Hard Rock Café, awards buffet) adjudication festival, admission to Broadway Musical, “Anastasia”, Cruise with awards ceremony, admission to self-guided tour at 9/11 museum, chartered motor coaches, security at the hotel, all taxes and gratuities.)
We have organized two fundraisers to help defray the cost.  The first fund raiser (Yankee Candles) will begin this month.  The second fund raiser (Mattress sale) will be held on December 1. Fundraiser profits go toward individual student balances and is an optional way to significantly lower the price for students. We have had students pay for their entire trip through diligent fundraising efforts. 
The appropriate forms are included in this packet.  The payment schedule is:
SEPTEMBER 29, 2018
$125.00 PER STUDENT which is due with the contract                        
NOVEMBER 1, 2018
$125.00 PER STUDENT

DECEMBER 3, 2018
$125.00 PER STUDENT

JANUARY 7, 2019      
$125.00 PER STUDENT

FEBRUARY 13, 2019 
FINAL BALANCE DUE

Checks can be made out to HKHS. Please write your student’s name on the memo line.
Please note that we cannot guarantee any refunds once payments have been made to the travel agency.  See trip contract for more information. Call Perkins Travel directly (860-223-1655) if you would like information on purchasing trip cancellation insurance from them.  
We will need 10 - 14 chaperones for this trip. Chaperoning will include many duties including escorting small groups through various attractions, taking attendance, checking hotel rooms, overseeing student groups during meals and breaks, and much more. The pacing is rigorous, the days are long, and the responsibility is great. You will be working the entire trip. Please indicate your willingness to be considered as a chaperone on the trip contract if you would be able to serve in this capacity and are available for these dates.
If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email us.  We look forward to working with you to make this an exciting and rewarding trip.                                             



Respectfully,



Tim D'Amato & Marcy Webster
